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Subject: RE: A 2025-083 - 103 Joseph Street
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-----Original Message-----
From: Josh Rampersad 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 4:13 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment (SM) <CommitteeofAdjustment@kitchener.ca>
Subject: A 2025-083 - 103 Joseph Street
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Hello,

I saw the sign for the minor variance application for 103 Joseph Street, and wanted to voice my support for this 
change. I am a neighbour living a couple houses down on Richmond Ave. I love living here and think that it is one 
of the best locations in the city (close to transit, DTK, Victoria Park, and more). This change to add additional units 
to 103 Joseph Street would allow more individuals/families to enjoy this wonderful location. Having more 
neighbours here would add to the vibrancy of our street and I welcome it!

Sincerely,

Josh Ricker-Rampersad




